
Public Open House 
Thursday, January 12, 2006, Noon to 2:00 p.m. 

The Martha Washington Building, 1115 SW 11th Avenue, Portland, OR 97205 
 

For additional information, please contact Michael Sublett, Multnomah County 
Facilities and Property Management, 401 N Dixon St., Portland, Oregon, 97227, 
503.988.4149 or e-mail questions to michael.a.sublett@co.multnomah.or.us. 

OPEN HOUSE 
January 12, 2006 

  
Multnomah 
County is 
seeking input 
as to the 
future of this 
property.  
Interested 
parties are 
invited to 
express an 
interest in the 
property and 
any proposals 

for disposition.  In declaring this property surplus, the 
Board found it is in the best interests of the County to 
solicit specific public comment on the feasibility of 
requiring that the redevelopment or reuse of this 
property include an affordable housing component.  
The Open House is an opportunity for the public to 
inspect and tour the property. 
 

The Martha Washington Building 
1115 SW 11th Ave 

Portland, OR 97205 


